
 

      

 

 
 

13th September,2024 
 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
BSE Building, P.J Tower, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai-400001 
 
 

Scrip Code-512443 
 
Sub-Reply to the clarification sought on movement in price of the shares across exchanges of 
shares of the company  
 
Ref. Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations,2015 
 
Dear Sir  
 
With reference to your letter / clarification sought as per provision to Regulation 30(10) of SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that there is no pending information or announcement from the 
company which is/are price sensitive that could have led to significant movement in the price behaviour of 
the Company's shares. The movement in price of the shares is purely market driven.  
As always, the Company will ensure stock exchange(s) are duly informed of all the information/ 
announcements required to be disclosed under applicable regulations, as and when required.  
You are requested to take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Ganon Products Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ravindra Gopale 
Director 
DIN-09436362 
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